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Agenda item 6

I understand that because of the county council elections in May. county councillors may
be limited in what they can do in the run-up to this election, and may therefore be unable
to make representations at the preliminary meetings in March and April. Because of this I
think these meetings should be postponed until after the councli election.

Graham Lanman




